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This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.

Hello
I am a resident at Cottrell Close in Hungerford and writing with concerns about the proposed building of 12
new houses on the small field backing the Close. The impact on our quiet little cul-de-sac will be enormous
with the increase in traffic, not even including service vehicles that will be going through while construction is
ongoing for I believe up to two years. With all the children that play out and with the amount of traffic it would
be highly dangerous to let our children out to play and that would have a detrimental effect on there health and
wellbeing not being able to go out and play with their friends in the neighbourhood. With only a small gap
between houses to access the site and no pedestrian footpath it will be very hard for people to safely go out with
all the traffic and chaos. Also with the A4 already a problem with traffic it will make it so much more
problematic. I hope that you could maybe reconsider the proposed site.

Many thanks
Mr and Mrs Harris

Sent from my iPhone




